
St. Xavier’s Institute of Education (Autonomous), Mumbai 

SY B.Ed. (Batch 2022-2024) 

Semester IV Results (29th June, 2024) 

 

Our Second Year B.Ed. Semester IV Students of the Academic Year 2023-2024 are requested to check 

their results. 

It may be noted that: 

1. All gracing norms have been followed as per the University of Mumbai guidelines. 

2. Any discrepancies that you perceive in your marks, as given in the consolidated mark-sheet, 

can be written to the coe@sxie.in 

3. Students are requested to indicate any discrepancies in their marks latest by 5:00 P.M. on 

Tuesday 2nd July, 2024.  

4. Valid requests will be corrected and will be intimated to the students through an email by the 

Examination Committee. 

5. A printed marksheet will be provided by the examination centre after due verification process.  

6. Marksheets will be distributed at a date which will be announced later.  
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